
 

 
 

  

 

 

Hi Everyone, 

It looks like our hot summer days are behind us and winter is on its way.  That’s Ohio 
weather for you.  I grew up in California and was so looking forward to the different 
seasons, but the snow sure does get old fast and the older I get the faster it comes. 

We have taken some nice trips recently.    On September 16th and 17th we went to 
Hershey, Pennsylvania and visited the wonderful chocolate factory with a nice tour 
and took home our fair share of delicious chocolate.  We also went to Lancaster to 
see the play Jesus; it was fantastic!  The acting, the scenery and the animals were 
amazing.  I had been to one of their theaters before when we took a trip to Branson, 
Missouri.  There we saw the play Noah which was also outstanding.  If you ever get 
the chance to see any of the plays at the Sight and Sound Theatre, please do so, they 
are very well done.  We also had a trip to Chautauqua on the 4th of October and had 
lunch at a beautiful hotel, and then a ferryboat ride down the river.  It was a bit 
cool, but we handled it. 

Everyone had a great time at the Corn Roast.  There was good food and fun things to 
do and it seemed like there were more people this year than the last time we held 
it.  The seniors raffled off a Basket of Cheer and a Board of Riches and they were 
won by two village residents.  Congratulations to both winners.  Our village does such 
a great job at everything we do, it is truly a wonderful place to live. 

Our Halloween party is scheduled for the 22nd of October with good food and fun.  I 
hope more seniors dress up in costume this year. 

We also were invited to the annual dinner given for seniors at the school.  It is on 
the 23rd of October.  They always do a nice job with good food and entertainment by 
our band and drum corps. 

On November 8th we are also going to Berlin in Amish country for lunch and then on 
to a place called Tis the Season for a bit of shopping.  Looking forward to it. 

Until next month, keep safe and warm and join us for some of our activities.  We 
have fun. 

Noel Centa, President – Cuyahoga Heights Senior Citizens 
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	Voter Identification Requirements:
	PRICE REDUCED:  $179,900
	Bi-level on Willowbrook Drive
	Three bedrooms
	Two and a half baths
	Huge kitchen
	Large living room
	Finished basement
	Den
	Three season room
	Fenced yard
	All appliances stay
	Call (216) 406-7695 for more details or appointment for showing

